
Review of Clapps Convenience Store 16 July 2014 

 

11 July 2014 

 

HCC Trading Standards Service has noted the submissions and the additional information 

from the premises licence holder and/or their representative. We believe that revocation of 

the premise licence is not now an appropriate action to take. However, we do believe it is 

appropriate and proportionate to impose the following measures :-   

 

All staff who serve behind the till area must have passed the BIIAB Level 2 APLH exam or 

equivalent within three months of commencing employment.  

 

All sales of alcohol must be personally authorised by a Personal Licence Holder. If a Personal 

Licence Holder is not present at the premise, no sales of alcohol will be made. 

 

The premises licence will be suspended for three months or until such time as the conditions 

are  fully complied with to the satisfaction of HCC Trading Standards Service, whichever is 

the sooner. 

 

Stephen Lawford 

Trading Standards Officer 

Hampshire County Council 

 


